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July 12, 2005 

Mr. Richard Ezeanyim 
Division Hearing Examiner 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. St. Francis Dr. 
Santa Fe,NM 87505 

Re: Case No. 13524 
Pronghorn Management Corp -11 wells; Plugging 

Dear Mr. Ezeanyim: 

The Division hereby requests that the above-referenced case be continued to the August 11, 2005 
hearing docket. Personnel in the Hobbs district office have been in negotiations with Pronghorn, 
and I have been unable to obtain full information about the status of these negotiations. 

Should you have questions, please feel free to call the undersigned at (505)-476-3450. 

Very truly yours, 

) ,- p 

David K. Brooks, 
Assistant General Counsel 

cc: Pronghorn Management Corporation 
P.O. Box 1772 
Hobbs, NM 88241 

Chris Williams, OCD Hobbs 
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